
WHITE CREEK LUTHERAN SCHOOL

OPEN HOUSE &
ACADEMIC FAIR

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2023, 6:00 - 7:30 pM

New student/family informational meeting at 5:30 pm
We can’t wait to meet you!

Academic Fair and Open House: Thursday, February 15, 5:30 - 7:30 pm
● Come meet faculty and current families
● View special student projects
● Tour the building
● Ask questions and gather information about our school program
● Find out about financial aid through Indiana’s School Choice Program and the

Lutheran Scholarship Granting Organization
● Enjoy light refreshments

Can’t make it? No problem!
● Feel free to contact the office at any time for more information or to arrange for a

school visit at another time.
● Principal, Whitney Vandercar: 812-342-6832 or wvandercar@whitecreek.org
● Secretary, Shannon Garrison: 812-342-6832 or sgarrison@whitecreek.org

Enrollment for the 2024-2025 School Year opens February 15th!
● Enrollment fee is $150 per student (only $100 before April 1).
● Please note that for those entering kindergarten next year, state guidelines stipulate

that children must be 5 years old by August 1st to enroll.

mailto:wvandercar@whitecreek.org
mailto:beckelman@whitecreek.org

